
To Whom It May Concern 
  
I think it is very important to place palm oil labelling on all food and other things that have it in it.  The 
general public have a right to know this and be able to make choices about what they are purchasing 
and contributing too. 
  
I do not want to use products that have palm oil in it and are contributing to the end of the orang-utans 
and tigers in Indonesia.  We must find a better way! 
  
We deserve to know what we are purchasing. 
  
 
cheers 
  
  
Donna Carrington 


